



05 July 2021

Dear Parent or Carer.

RE: Literacy Survey

Thank you to everyone who responded to our recent literacy survey. The responses were extremely informative and are being used to inform plans to develop literacy over the coming years, along with feedback from students and staff.

One of the areas that came up in the survey was the support we could offer to yourselves, in order to support your child. As a result, we're looking at putting together a programme of sessions to support parents and carers (on a variety of topics, including well-being and study skills support, as well as literacy).

To ensure that we provide sessions on the right topics and in the most convenient form, we're asking for you to give your feedback at the link below (before the end of Wednesday 21 July). We then hope to release the details of the sessions in the Autumn Term.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iF BDhtXAxRwZMmfnDNirQtxZUMUtNWDFSVFQ2OEdOMTBLVVZWTzRUUjBEWS4u

Yours faithfully,

RIMC.

Mr R McDonald Director of English















